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Opportunities and privileges are the key to success
Clear condition is one of the main things  in real modern life.  It is help for students to learn and relax in
time. On November 2, 2019 in “Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers”
was held the opening of the 3rd student's hostel. The rector of the institute, the professors and teachers
who have been working at  the Institute for  many years,  as  well  as  the builders  and students  who
participated in the renovation attended the opening ceremony.

 

Commissioning of this dormitory is also an integral part of the Institute's achievements in recent years
both nationally and globally.  It  should be noted that this  year,  our institute was ranked among the
universities of Eastern Europe and Central Asia, ranked among 301-350 places in the international QS
rankings, such as academic polls, employers' evaluations and academic potential.

The achievements of the students of the Institute in the field of science and creativity are also significant.
In the city stage of the competition "Tafakkur sinovlari", which is traditionally held among universities this
year,  the  team of  the  institute  "Targibot"  won  the  first  place  and  received  a  ticket  to  participate  in  the
republican stage.

In addition, there are all conditions for students living in the dormitory to spend their leisure time here, as
well as having a meaningful time within 5 initiatives. There is a library in each residence for students. The
location of the sports complex  near the campus also allows for 10 types of sports. Each floor has computer
rooms for students to use. There are also facilities for students interested in music, art and culture. At the
same time, the sewing room in the dormitory is an example of the work that is motivate our students.

The opening of such a modern student dormitory and the provision of students at the disposal of our
students  is  a  logical  continuation of  the reforms in  higher  education.  At  the end of  the event,  the
participants expressed their sincere wishes to our students that they would always be happy and show
their  knowledge  and  potential  for  the  benefit  of  the  people  and  the  country.  The  event  was  aired  on
“Uzbekistan  24”  and  “Mening  Yurtim  5”channels.
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